## Application for a subsidy to attend the 2024 Provincial Convention

Dear Sisters in the League,

Have you ever wanted to attend a Provincial Convention? The BC & Yukon Provincial Council has set aside a subsidy of \$500 per member, for two members from each of the six dioceses in the province of British Columbia, to attend the Provincial Convention in beautiful Kamloops, from June 20–22, 2024

Applicants will be accepted as follows: one from the diocesan council executive committee, and one from a parish council, in each of the six dioceses of the province. The total provincial subsidy is for \$6,000.00.

To qualify for consideration applications will be accepted on or before April 20, 2024. The successful applicants will be notified by MAY 1, 2024.

## **Please Print**

Applicant's Name:			_ Telephone:	
Address:				
Postal code:		_ Email:		
Parish:			_ Diocese:	
Current posit	ion on your c	ouncil, if applicable:		
What year di	d you join the	e League?		
•	•	neld in the past?		
Have you ev	er attended a	Provincial Convention?	YES:	NO:
-	•	dy from any other level of tocal or diocesan council?)	the League to atter	nd the 2024 Provincial
YES:	NO:	If yes, how much?		

Are you willing to develop and share your talents within the serve as a leader? YES: NO: (If yes, ex	
Recipients are expected to make a short, written report a Convention to their Parish and/or Diocesan Council.	about their experiences at the Provincia
Are you willing to do this?	YES:NO:
List your expected total expenditures to attend this coamounts, including registration, travel, hotel, food, etceter (For the Provincial Registration Form, see the link on the under Convention).	a. BC and Yukon CWL Provincial website
Total \$	
Note this subsidy is only available to those members covered for the 2024 Provincial Convention by either	
Signature of applicant:	
Date signed:	
The application will not be accepted without the signa	atures below:
Signature of parish or diocesan president:	
Signature of parish or diocesan secretary:	
Date signed:	

Scan and e-mail to: vicepresident@bcyukoncwl.com by April 20, 2024